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I object to this policy! Canterbury city Council must absolutely not be allowed to push this policy through. The loss of 
Brooklands farm would be a huge loss to the local community as this is a piece of treasured green space within an 
already overpopulated and cramped town. This must not be allowed to happen. Within the local area not more than 
2 miles from my house there are already two ongoing new build developments being built on what was green space, 
With a further development in the planning as well, I see. The area is already saturated to the absolute maximum in 
terms of population density and this is extremely evident and can be seen with regards to the local resources. There 
is not enough infrastructure in the area to support another 1400 dwellings. The roads are already jampacked and 
the schools are already full. There is a clear issue with regards to the sewage in the area that will only worsen if this 
development is to be approved. Not only would the loss of the green space providing panoramic views be 
detrimental to the local community in terms of mental well-being, but a huge knock on the natural bio diversity of 
the area. Canterbury city council need to do the right thing and turn down this planning proposal and for the first 
time and not just be lead to say yes due to the financial incentives they will undoubtedly receive. It is absolutely 
disgusting that this is even being considered and absolutely must not be allowed to happen. I am a local resident 
and will be living within half a mile of this development and cannot protest strongly enough as to how against this 
proposal I am. The local residents of Whitstable do not want this as the people living here our voices should be 
heard. Canterbury city Council must take our views into consideration. Time and time Again we are ignored and 
these planning proposals are accepted regardless. This must not happen. 
How much longer will we be able to call Kent, the garden of England when it is covered in concrete! 
 
Craig Dell 

 
 




